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The following report outlines some of the major issues facing the Princeton area and WPRB’s
programming responses to those issues during the specified quarter.

We have begun broadcasting in a hybrid scenario in which roughly half of our volunteers
broadcast from our physical studios whereas the other half continue to broadcast from home -
as of September 7th.

We have continued to update our PSAs and community notebook, providing up-to-date
information about local non-profits, volunteer opportunities, and government initiatives to our
listening audience in greater NJ and Eastern PA. Recent announcements have steered
listeners to vaccine signups, local financial and food support locations, guidelines for
coronavirus health and safety, and awareness of local non-profits who work towards achieving
racial justice.

We have also aired a series of PSAs requested by the community, including one for a lost dog in
Princeton, NJ and another PSA for a volunteering opportunity at a local land trust.

Exact details of time and date of these broadcasts are not provided. However, such
announcements air throughout the day approximately once every 1-2 hours.

Signed,
Dante Sudilovsky

Station Manager
WPRB 103.3 FM



